

Spring 2018

Dear Families of the Wappingers Crew Club;

It is our pleasure to be able to photograph your rower on Monday April 23<sup>rd</sup> 2018 with a Rain Date of Thursday May 3<sup>rd</sup> 2018

Crew Photos will be a prepaid purchase. Coaches will have order envelopes for your rowers a week prior to picture day. Please review it and carefully make your package selections. Be sure to send the envelope in with your child on picture day. We can't order unless we receive the envelope and payment. Payment will be processed on photo day. Rowers will need to be in their uniform as they will also be in a team photo.

When your rower arrives at the boat house, PLEASE have them look for the photographers in blue shirts by the water's edge.

In the past, we have found the following to be helpful:

- Clean faces and freshly brushed hair will enhance your child's portrait.
- Don't worry if your child suddenly has a scratch or blemish on his/her face. Minor retouching is available.
- We *really do* try to get the students to smile. But...sometimes, we're not successful. In this case, a pleasing expression is best.

Please discuss with your child if they would like to be photographed with or without their glasses or would like your child's hair a certain way.

Memory Makers Studios is locally owned and operated. We specialize in children's portraiture. We are looking forward to working with the rowers, families & coaches of the Wappingers Crew Club.

Should you have any questions, please contact us using our information below.

Customer Service: 845-592-0545

www.MemoryMakersStudios.com